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OXYGEN AND DEFIBRILLATOR CHECKLIST

Introduction
Your oxygen cylinder(s) and defibrillator should be checked on a weekly basis as a minimum. A designated person within the practice should be chosen to do this. There should also be a deputy in case of holidays and sickness.

Responsibilities
Oxygen – 

Primary checking responsibility: Nicci



Deputy : Janet



Deputy 2: Angela 
Defibrillator – 

Primary checking responsibility: Nicci





Deputy: Janet



Deputy 2: Angela
Where the person designated with primary responsibility is to be absent for five or more working days, a check should be carried out prior to departure, and specific instructions left with the deputy for scheduled checks in their absence.

In the event of an expected or unexpected absence, the deputy next “in line” must assume responsibility for the routine check schedule.

Basic Standards

Remember – oxygen is dangerous in high concentrations and strongly supports combustion.
· Before checking cylinders, ensure your hands are clean. If moisturisers or hand creams have been used, ensure hands are dry.
· If alcohol-based gels or liquids (i.e. some anti-bacterial hand sanitisers) have recently been used, ensure it has totally evaporated before handling the cylinder.
· Check there is no hot equipment in the room (e.g. Cauterisers etc. left switched on).
Resources

Oxygen Handling and Storage Protocol [*]
OXYGEN CHECKLIST
Cylinder No________________ 
	Date
	Regulator reading
	Regulator only hand-tight
	Flow checked
	Cylinder

closed
	Regulator valve emptied
	Child/adult masks in date?
	Checked by

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


DEFIBRILLATOR CHECKLIST

	Date
	Battery indicator active
	Pads in date

(NB – both child and adult pads?)
	Spare battery held and in date
	Checked by
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